
 

 

 

 

 

 

4th January 2021 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Following the Prime Minister’s announcement this evening, the country is to return to a 

national lockdown from Tuesday 5th January 2021. It is with great sadness that I inform you 

that the school must be closed from tomorrow, 5th January 2021 and learning will 

commence remotely. You will receive a timetable from your child’s class teacher tomorrow 

and lessons will start straight away using Classroom Dojo, Google Classrooms and other 

learning platforms, as directed by your child’s class teacher. 

The school has been instructed to remain open for vulnerable children and for the children 

of critical/key workers. This must be pre-arranged with the school and children have the 

option to attend sessions from 9.00am until 3.00pm. Children are able to wear their own 

clothes and must bring a packed lunch. If you require care, before or after school, you must 

book online at the end of each week, in advance due, to staffing constraints. 

 As our Nursery is part of the school, it will be closed until we receive further guidance from 

the Government or Local Authority. The school has only received the same broadcast this 

evening as yourselves.  

For children who are entitled to free school meal provisions, we will be in touch as soon as 

we have more information. 

Thank you for your continued support. Stay safe. 

Miss Craig 

Headteacher 
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